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Campus@dt.bhReading furnishes the 
mind only with materials 

of knowledge; it is 
thinking that makes what 

we read ours. 
 – John Locke

New Generation International School (NGIS) celebrated their First Graduation Ceremony on May 25 in Juffair. Fatima Hassan Al Gatham, Director of Social Programmes and Community 
affairs, was the Chief Guest at the event where students of Grade 6 and Kindergarten2 graduated. An award ceremony was also held for the deserving graduates followed by various 
performances by the students

Bahrain Polytechnic hosted 
a CEO Town Hall meeting 

at the campus on  May 16, 
where Polytechnic students 
had the opportunity to meet 
the Polytechnic’s Chief 
Executive Officer, Dr. Jeff 
Zabudsky.

The meeting brought 
together students who were 
able to publically express 
their ideas and challenges as 
students to the CEO directly, 
where he addressed these 

matters in an interactive 
session. Additionally, Dr. 
Zabudsky was able to discuss 
the Polytechnic’s future plans 
with the students.

Dr. Zabudsky stated: “CEO 
Town Hall meetings are 
a great way for students to 
convey their suggestions and 
problems. Several members 
from the executive and senior 
management team were also 
present during the meeting to 
clarify any questions a student 

may have.”
“Our most important 

stakeholders are students, so 
we have to make sure that 
they are satisfied during their 
studies at the Polytechnic. I’m 
glad we had this session and I 
look forward to meeting them 
again in the next Town Hall 
meeting,” the CEO added.

Dr. Zabudsky hosted a 
similar Town Hall meeting 
to Bahrain Polytechnic staff 
members also. Dr. Jeff Zabudsky during the event


